
 

                                                                                      

 

Jason Fischer Meeting 

 
About HB 821- the law which would allow advanced 

practice nurses to practice independently.  

 

Tuesday, January 7th 

3:00PM 
Suite 240 St. James Building 

City Hall  

117 West Duval Street 

Jacksonville Florida, 32202 

 

Please arrive by 2:50PM 

 

 

Contact Ryan Moran at fnsaregion2@gmail.com for any questions 


